
Our next get-together will be held on Saturday May 

20th.  This will be a Business Meeting, Nomination of 

Officers for 2017/2018 and Social.  Our organists for 

the day will be John Devona.  John helped to remove 

and install CATOEõs Wurlitzerñso this will be a reunion 

of sorts!  Doors 9:30   Busi-

ness Meeting/Nominations at 

9:45 and John will begin at 

10:00 am.  Bring treats, friends 

and your music to give the 

mighty Wurlitzer a try! 

Directions to the Tivoli 

The Tivoli Theatre located at:   5021 

Highland Ave.  Downers Grove, IL 

60515 Phone: 630-968-0219.   It is 

one block east of 

Main Street on 

Highland Avenue.   

Main street is Lem-

ont Road when 

coming from the 

south suburbs, and 

is easily reached 

from I-55 

(Stevenson) on the south, Ogden 

Avenue on the north, and east of 

Route 53 and the I-355 North/

South Toll. 
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CATOE Social 

When:  Saturday May 20 

Where:  Tivoli Theatre 

5021 Highland Avenue    

Downers Grove Illinois 

Doors 9:30 am   Meeting 

9:45 am   Concert 10:00 

am 

Organist:  John Devona 
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June SocialñJune 25th at Allen Organ in Boling-

brook  - Featuring Carl DeSanti and special guest 

Kenned MacIver.  Doors at 2:00 Show begins at 

2:30.  This will be another great afternoon of music.  

More next month 

 

ATOS National Convention:  The convention 

this year is in Tampa Florida and will feature Mark 

Herman, David Gray, Simon Gledhill, Richard Hills, 

Clark Wilson, Nathan Avakian, Ron Rhode, Justin 

Lavoie and Walt Strony.   Check out  atos.org for 

more details. 

On Saturday May 20th we will be having nomina-

tions for the CATOE board of directors.    All posi-

tions will be up this year.  Your current officers and 

board members are: 

David RhodesñPresident 

Tim CharltonñVice President 

Michael GarayñSecretary 

Taylor TrimbyñTreasurer 

Jerry LongñBoard Member 

Joe FisherñBoard member 

 

Our condolences go out to the Onesti family 

on the recent passing of  Gabriella Onestiñ

mother of Ron and Rich - on  April 22nd.   She 

was in the audience at the Lennon Sisters show 

on  April 9th.    She will be missed. 

Upcoming Events 
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From the CATOE April Social 

What a great afternoon with Walt Strony at Munde-

lein.  His performance 

showed off the won-

derful sounds of the 

Mighty 4/21 Wurlitzer.  

Thanks to our friends 

at DairyLand for help-

ing present this amaz-

ing afternoon of mu-

sic.    And thanks to 

David, Tim and the 

folks at Mundelein.   

If you were unable to attend or would just like to help 

more, please send your tax deductible donations to      

CATOE  P.O. Box 2631   Joliet  60434  



Chicago Area Theatre Organ Enthusiasts 

P.O. Box 2631 

Joliet, Illinois   60434 

 

 

WWW.CATOE.NET 

 

Email ð  Catoe_61@att.net 

www.catoe.net 
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The Arcada Theatre in St. Charles is 

having Silent Tuesdays at the theatre.  

Jay Warren will be accompanying silent 

movies in May through October.  Perfor-

mance begins at 7:30 

June 6ðDr. Jack 

July 4ð Lost World 

August 1ðThe Black Pirate 

September 5ðMetropolis 

October 3ðNosferatu 

And lots more great shows. 

Check out their web page:   

www.arcadalive.com 

David Rhodes and Tim Charlton share bench 

duties at the Tivoli Theatre on CATOEôs 3/10 

Wurlitzer each Friday 

and Saturday nights 

playing before the 

movies.  Stop in and 

enjoy their perfor-

mance on our Mighty 

Wurlitzer!  

Check out our web page  www.catoe.net and look 

at the Restoration Funding Page for current infor-

mation on the Arcada Project.   

If you have Facebook, look for the Arcada Thea-

tre/Geneva Marr Colton Restoration page for 

information and pictures of the progress of the 

work at the theatre! 

The Chicago Area Theatre Organ Enthusiasts 

are committed through performances and 

educational efforts to help the public 

understand and appreciate how remarkable 

these organs truly are. It is also why we are 

dedicated to their preservation.  

 

    2016ð2018 CATOE BOARD  

David Rhodes  President 

Tim Charlton  Vice President  

Michael Garay  Secretary  

Taylor Trimby  Treasurer  / Publicity 

Joe Fisher  Director  

Jerry Long  Director  

Whatôs up in the area? 


